
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

June 28, 2023 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Colorado River Board of 
California that was scheduled to be held at 10:00 a.m. on July 12, 2023 is hereby 
canceled.  
 
 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Colorado River Board of California 
will be held at 10:00 a.m., PDT, on August 9, 2023, and is scheduled to be held in 
Manhattan Beach, California. 
 

Requests for additional information may be directed to: Christopher Harris, 
Executive Director, Colorado River Board of California, 770 Fairmont Avenue, Suite 
100, Glendale, California 91203-1068, crb@crb.ca.gov, or 818-254- 3200. A copy of this 
Notice of Cancellation of Meeting may also be found on the Colorado River Board’s web 
page at www.crb.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 

Christopher S. Harris  
Executive Director 
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